TWU Local 591 LAX AMT Nights Shop

Steward Vacancy Election Nomination
Period Results

Posted March 1, 2024

Attention: An election nomination period has been conducted for two (2) TWU Local 591
LAX AMT Night Shift Shop Stewards. Upon the closing of the nomination period
Thursday February 29, 2024 9:00 AM PST only one TWU Local 591 Member in good
standing was nominated and has accepted their nomination.

Congratulations to Pablo Munoz who has been elected by acclamation to one of the two
open LAX AMT Night Shift Shop Steward positions. Pablo may assume the position
immediately upon the posting of this update.

Fraternally,

Jorge Rojas
TWU Local 591
Recording Secretary



